
Advisement and Registration Council 

April 12, 2021 

Minutes 

 

1. Provost Powers and Vice President of Enrollment Management Reginald Ross addressed 

the Council as to the newest Advisement policy changes being proposed, such as the 

placement of students with professional Advisors from 0-60 credits in all but a few 

departments. They asked the Council to read the FSSE and NSSE surveys for thoughts 

about such changes, and to provide recommendations for the transition from Professional 

Advisors to Faculty Advisors as well as added training for Faculty Advisors.  

 

2. The Council continued with an ongoing discussion about a digital syllabus with resources 

for Advisor and Student webpages, outlining tasks for each of the participants, to 

encourage more pro-active behavior. Carmen Ortiz provided a draft of one currently being 

worked on for the Advisement Center.  

 

3. Next meeting to be scheduled in May.  

 

 

 

 


